
 

 

SAPC e-Note: AMENDMENT OF THE JULY CPD RESULTS RELEASE DATE 

AND PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION LATE BOOKING DEADLINE  
     
Dear Intern/Tutor/RP, 
   
SAPC e-Note: AMENDMENT OF THE JULY CPD RESULTS RELEASE DATE AND PRE-

REGISTRATION EXAMINATION LATE BOOKING DEADLINEAMENDED PRE-
REGISTRATION EXAMINATION BOOKING DATES AMENDED PRE-REG 

Pharmacist Interns are required to meet specific Continuing Professional Development (CPD) 
requirements to be allowed to book for the pre-registration examination. Interns in their sixth month of 
internship are required to submit six (6) CPD entries and be successful in at least three (3) CPD entries 
to be eligible to write the pre-reg. examination, while interns in their ninth month or those re-attempting 
the pre-reg. examination are required to submit six (6) CPD entries and be successful in all six (6) CPD 
entries. 
 
According to the 2023 CPD submission schedule published in the Intern/Tutor Manual, the last date for 
the release of CPD results is 21 July 2023 and the deadline for late bookings for the examination is 19 
July 2023.  
 
This means that interns who become eligible to write the pre-registration examination after the release of 
CPD results on 21 July 2023 will not be permitted to book to write the examination as the booking period 
would have been closed.  
 
The Office of the Registrar has amended the July CPD results release date to allow interns who become 
eligible to write the pre-registration examination after the release date to book to write the pre-registration 
examination. The dates have been amended as follows:  
 

Activities Current Dates New Dates 

CPD results release 21 July 2023 19 July 2023 

Late booking closes  19 July 2023 21 July 2023 

 
 
Interns should note that a late booking fee will be payable by interns who book for the pre-registration 
examination after the normal booking period, including those who become eligible to write the pre-

registration examination after the release of the CPD results on 19 July 2023. 

   

Yours sincerely,   
    
VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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